HB 287 -- INSURANCE COVERAGE OF PRESCRIPTION CONTRACEPTIVES

SPONSOR: Lewis (25)

This bill requires any health benefit plan delivered, issued for delivery, continued, or renewed in
this state on or after January 1, 2024, that provides coverage for prescription contraceptives must
provide coverage to reimburse a health care provider or dispensing entity for the dispensing of a
supply of prescription contraceptives intended to last up to one year.

This bill is similar to SB 641 (2022).



